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Question: What hope do we have as we contemplate the 

inescapable reality of death? 

Four Certainties 

1) We have the certainty of an eternal existence that is similar 

but far superior to our present state. 

• Tent vs. Building – vs. 1-2 

• Clothed vs. Unclothed – vs. 3-4 

2) We have the certainty of resurrection power indwelling us. 

• Romans 8:9-11 

 

3) We have the certainty that Jesus will do what He has 

promised. 

 

4) We have the certainty of a final judgment. 

 

Final Thoughts 

❖ There is absolutely no hope in death for those who are not in 

Christ Jesus. 

❖ Every aspect of your life matters to God. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS     

SUNDAY, MAY 19th, 2024 
 

Who is Ready for VBS! Four nights of fun from 6-8 PM, Monday, July 15th - 

Thursday, July 18th. The theme this year is Breaker Rock Beach, teaching God's 

Rock-Solid Truth in a world of shifting sands.  

Register and volunteer at hillcrestefc.org/vbs.  

 

New Podcast Episode: This week we're sitting down with Sarah 

Kumm, our Hillcrest's Kids Ministry Director, to chat about family 

discipleship, VBS, and the joys of serving in Kids Ministry.  Use the 

QR code to listen.  

 

Thunder on the Plains Annual Rally! Hosted by the Christian 

Motorcycle Association: May 24th –27th. Please pray God uses 

this event to reach people with the gospel. Everyone is welcome 

to attend any and all of the weekend's events! QR code is 

provided to check it out. 

 

Picnic in the Park! Pack a lunch, grab a blanket or lawn chair, and meet at 

Moffitt Park at 12:15pm on Sunday, June 2nd! The park is next to the Seward 

pool. Drinks, popsicles, and games provided!  

 

YWAM Mission Trip: The final payment for the mission trip is due Sunday, 

May 26th.  Call or text the church office at (402) 643-2316 if you have any 

questions.  

 

Summer Women's Bible Study: When You Pray - A Study of Six Prayers in the 

Bible.   Begins on Tuesday, June 4th - Tuesday, July 16th. Two different times, 

Tuesday mornings from 9-11am and Tuesday evenings from 6:30-8:30pm. 

Sign up at hillcrestefc.org/wbs or in the foyer. 

Adult Sunday School: This summer, we will have one large Adult Sunday 

School class in the fellowship hall. We will have a different teaching and topic 

for June, July, and August. Meet in the fellowship hall on June 2nd at 9:45am to 

learn more! We'll also be sharing other exciting announcements!  

 

THREE WAYS TO GIVE 

offering boxes in the back | hillcrestefc.org/give |hillcrestefc.org/app 

 

 


